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May your New
of pleasure,        

Happy New Year
From All of the Staff at

Farm Credit
of Western Kansas

1-800-657-6048
105 S. Range • Colby, KS

Home Planning Center
180 S. Penn — Oberlin,  KS  67749

785-475-2325

An 
Old-fashioned 
Holiday Wish 

for You

Here’s hoping this holiday evokes fond memories of 
celebrations past and brings you all the joy and excitement 
of Christmas to a child. Thanks for doing business with us. 
We look forward to seeing you often in the year to come. 

Tracy, Charlie and Donna

Lincoln Repair
602 E. Frontier Pkwy. — Oberlin — 785-475-3155

... and party into the new year!
Hope your holiday has just the right

mix of good friends, good cheer
and good times!

Thanks for your patronage.

Southwest Implement, Inc. 
126 N. Penn — Oberlin, Kansas

785-475-3833

WOOFTER
Pump and Well

Domestic and Irrigation Wells
 Hoxie, KS 67740— 1-785-675-3991

Have a safe and happy new year!
We look forward to serving you in 2010.

We’re ringing in 2010
 with fond wishes for 

happiness and success in all 
you do. Thanks, friends!

Quality Lasts Longer . . .
visit our website at www.vogelpaint.com

802 West C St. • McCook, NE
308-345-3580

Every year, we celebrate a happy ending as well as a brand 
new beginning. 
  Join with friends and neighbors on December 31, and 
celebrate a new day and a new year full of exciting 
opportunities! We hope the coming year brings you much 
joy and success! 
  Thank you for your business this past year, we look forward 
to seeing you in 2010.

Personalized
     Grain Merchandising  
         Service
           There when you need us

For Feed Yard Offers: For Elevator Bids:

JP Worcester   Joe Derauf
800-383-6736   785-475-3116

2010

H A N S E N
M U E L L E R

Happy 
New 
Year

United Northwest 
Federal Credit Union

117 S. Penn — Oberlin
785-475-2322

We’re sending our very best wishes
 for a happy New Year!

Abby Hissong, Anita Mumm, Tammy Fredrickson and Fonda Farr

Fredrickson 
Insurance Agency
183 S. Penn—Oberlin—785-475-3883

It seems like just yesterday we were 
celebrating the eve of 2009 with you, 

and now it is the eve of 2010. 

We’re pleased to have another chance 
to let you know how much 

we value your business and friendship. 

Thanks!  

TO OUR FRIENDS, 
OLD AND NEW...

We hope you get it all done! Thanks for your support in 2010.
Weʼre looking forward to your next visit.

Culligan Water Conditioning Co.
  201 W. Hall — Oberlin, Kan.

 (785) 475-2471


